## **June 2015 Activity Report**

Fellowship by the lake was a success and we had a great turn out. Thank you to everyone who showed up and was of service. We raised \$767.57 in t-shirt sales, meetings and donations.

- T-shirts sold (24) \$485.00 We have 29 shirts left.
- Meetings \$110.25
- Donation 172.32

Area gave me a check for \$300 and I spent a total of \$283.48. Cash owed is \$16.52

- Banner \$50.00
- Firewood \$80.00
- Special Edition NA Text 36.00
- Sam's \$27.08
- Joe V's 30.59
- Walmart \$59.81

We had 172 people accounted for in the sign-in book that was located at the welcome table. I'm sure there were others that did not sign in. Every time I looked up, there were people and families everywhere. I really enjoyed myself and I'm grateful for having the ability to share in this experience with fellow NA members.

We need to keep in mind that paying for the campsites in advance was very convenient. We will be able to pay for them 9 months in advance. There needs to be a discussion of the funds and a date for next year. Being proactive helps in the organizing of the event.

As of now we do not have any other events planned. The Houston Area Activities Chair request that I share an event with everyone in North Area. There is a Unity day hosted by HASCONA on June 14<sup>th</sup> at 9am -4pm. There will be a live broadcast of the world convention in Brazil. They will be serving hamburgers/hotdogs and drinks for suggested donation of \$5. A life size foosball table and additional filed day games for activities. For more information call Tom H. 901-305-3708. The address is listed below.

Cullen Park 190008 Saums Road Houston, TX 77084

Thank you again to everyone for their support and I'm excited to be a part of Area Activities.

In Selfless Service

Stacy Jo